KENNEDY KENNEDY HOUSE, INC.

" 1901 John F. Kennedy Boulevard
I‘ Philadelphia, PA 19103-1598

Office: (215) 568-7012
HOUSE Fax: (215) 568-5032

September 1, 2015

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN,

[ am writing this recommendation for A. Amendt Pest Control Company, Inc. due to the effective and
professional way we were treated during their services here over the last two months at the Kennedy House, Inc.

Our relationship began when we had a minor outbreak of bed bugs during this past summer. Although, we
previously used our current exterminator to treat the several apartments that were determined to have these
pests, our Board asked me to find a company that uses a bed bug dog, to determine if the problem was being
handled correctly or was it out of control.

[ contacted John Di Domenico of A. Amendt Pest Control and determined that they offered a bed bug dog
service. We discussed how to schedule this inspection in our large apartment building, since we have 558
apartments on 25 floors. We scheduled their bed bug dog, Quincy with his handler, for Tuesdays and
Thursdays, each week. They also had another exterminator accompany Quincy. Once Quincy alerted that there
was a bed bug nearby, it was confirmed by a visual check by their exterminator. So, we had two employees and
Quincy who were responsible to maintain this schedule.

We began the inspections in mid-July and completed the entire building by September 1, 2015. We found a few
apartments that had a problem with bed bugs and they were treated quickly by our regular exterminator. The
inspections also gave our residents the knowledge that there was no “infestation” of bed bugs in our building.
That information was important to show that management and our Board of Directors was sure we were
adequately responding to the problem. That goal was accomplished.

[ highly recommend A. Amendt Pest Control Co., Inc. for pest extermination and inspections by their bed bug
dog, Quincy. The entire team that serviced our property was very professional and highly experienced. They
were a great benefit to me and all our residents during this specital project.

Sincerely, .

Jamles T. Giblin, CPM®
Geheral Manager
ennedy House, Inc.



